NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Law & Safety: April 2021

Description

These signs were installed on'3/10/21.Some drivers are not adhering to the stop sign. It may be the
fact that people have been driving the same streets for years and just not noticing the new signage.
When the weather warms up the city is planning on having public services go out and paint STOP on
the pavement in front of the stop sign. They are also purchasing an electronic message board that can
help out in situations like this with a flashing message about a new traffic pattern. Hopefully these can
be implemented in the next month or so.

Carolyn Gillman, Chair
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